
June 6, 2017 

To: Mahesh Sharma 
County Administrator 

From: Tammy Speidel, Director 
Facility and Support Services 

Subj: CCTV- Additional jail cameras and cabling, camera licensing and hardware 

As you recall, back in February 2017 the Board approved a camera replacement project for 
the jail and juvenile detention center.  Since that time, Sheriff’s office staff has identified the 
need for an additional 21 camera locations.  This need is based on a recent PREA audit as 
well as Sheriff Command staff walkthrough of the current facility.  It makes sense to have 
these additional cameras installed and tied into the electronic security system while Stanley is 
scheduled to be on site for the Jail Camera Project. 

I contacted them to obtain pricing on the additional camera locations and cabling work as well 
as obtaining pricing for the software license needed for each camera location.  Licensing is a 
onetime cost, if a camera goes bad and needs to be replaced the license carries over to the 
new equipment. 

Total quote from Stanley to provide additional camera hardware, cabling, integration into the 
electronics system and to provide the software licensing for all of the cameras is $67,300.00. 

In addition to this expense, IT has advised that they will need to purchase several new pieces 
of equipment.  Most of those are budgeted and will be purchased out of regular IT accounts 
however a new blade server will be required to support the additional ports needed.  This 
item will not exceed $7500.00. 

These items will be paid for out of the Capital Budget and after a discussion with David 
Farmer they will be funded with end of year savings, particularly in the Risk Management 
Fund. 

I will be at the next Committee of the Whole meeting to answer any questions you or the 
Board may have. 

Cc: Sheriff Tim Lane 
Major Bryce Schmidt 
Captain Stefanie Burnett 
Matt Hirst 
FSS Management Team 

Facility and Support Services 
600 West 4th Street 
Davenport, Iowa 52801-1003 
fss @ scottcountyiowa.com 
(563) 326-8738 Voice               (563) 328-3245 Fax 
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R E S O L U T I O N 

SCOTT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

June 15, 2017 

A RESOLUTION APPROVING THE PURCHASE OF ADDITIONAL JAIL CAMERAS, 
CABLING, AND CAMERA LICENSES TO STANLEY SECURITY IN THE AMOUNT OF 
$67,300.00.  

BE IT RESOLVED BY the Scott County Board of Supervisors as follows: 

Section 1.  That the purchase of additional cameras, cabling and camera 
licenses is hereby approved and awarded to Stanley Security in the 
amount of $67,300.00. 

Section 2. That the Director of Facility & Support Services is hereby authorized 
to execute contract documents on behalf of the Scott County Board 
of Supervisors. 

Section 3. This resolution shall take effect immediately. 

THE COUNTY AUDITOR’S SIGNATURE CERTIFIES 
THAT THIS RESOLUTION HAS BEEN FORMALLY 
APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS ON 
________________. 

 DATE 

SCOTT COUNTY AUDITOR 
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